
Biostatistics Review Certificate 
 
9th December 2019 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 

Title of Study: MIC-1/GDF15 in premalignant lesions and neoplastic tumours in a 

high-risk pancreatic cancer cohort    

 
 
Chief Investigator: Dr Alina Stoita, Department of Gastroenterology, St Vincent’s Hospital, 
Sydney, NSW, Australia. 
 
 
This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and 
that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for 
the research. 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
__________________________ 
 
Dr Sam Emmanuel MBBS BHSc (Hons), Cardiothoracic Research Fellow, St Vincent’s Hospital 
Sydney.  
 

Email – Sam.Emmanuel@svha.org.au  

Telephone – 61 2 8382 1111,   

 
 


